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WE ARE USEFUL!!!

The people on the right are 
master trainers, certified 
trainers, those in the 
process of becoming a 
trainer and people who 
support them.

When COVID hit, they 
wanted to continue 
working on developing and 
revising training.



Positives that came out of sheltering in place & Zoom:

WE CAN CHECK 
UP ON EACH 

OTHER.

By meeting 
three times a 

week, I feel like 
I am still part of 
something and 
not so alone. I don’t feel 

forgotten.

I FEEL GOOD 
ABOUT MYSELF 
AND USEFUL.

I have 
something to 
look forward 

to.

We get to say Hi to 
everyone and see 

our friends’ faces. I 
feel better after 
being on Zoom 

with everybody.



“We decided to keep going 
and not let the COVID stop 

us from working on our 
new training. I had to have 
help setting up Zoom and 

learning how to work a 
different way.”

Linda, Master Trainer



“I wanted to show people me 
and my friends didn’t need to be 
taken care of …. we take care of 
each other.”
Wayne, Trainer

“We have done more work in 
the past two months than in the 
past six months. I worked hard 

to learn how to be on zoom. We 
made a promise to do this and 

we are doing it.”                
Michele, Trainer



We have been using 
breakout rooms and 
it is awesome. We 

work in small 
groups on different 

parts of the 
training. This makes 

it easier to 
understand and we 

get more done.
Laura, Trainer

I like it because people can 
go slower and this helps me 

a lot. Tomas, Trainer



Gave us a chance to talk weekly 
about COVID-19 and precautions. 
Made extra time available on Zoom 
if people had questions.



We were able to 
really discuss Social 

Distancing.



We all needed lots 
of HUMOR!!!



The Training Committee is part of the Oklahoma Self-Advocacy Network 
(OKSAN), which is funded through the  Developmental Disability Council of 
Oklahoma (DDCO) and supported by Oklahoma’s UCEDD, the Center for 
Learning and Leadership, and the Oklahoma Disability Law Center.

The trainings are developed and taught by self-advocates. Peer curriculum 
development and training is crucial to the success of OKSAN.



The confidence gained by training the last five years, gives them tools to 
continue working in the face of COVID. Learning and using Zoom:

 Increases the number of self-advocates who can participate in OKSAN;

 Gives them training needed to present virtual trainings at OU Health 
Sciences Center and other settings;

 Helps them participate in virtual meetings, such as Consumer Advisory 
Committee for the Center for Learning and Leadership and the DD Council; 

 Virtual training to students in a transition program; 

 Continue working on setting up virtual trainings as Self-Advocates            
and Family Advocates as Medical Educators (SAME/FAME); and

 Preparing virtual presentation to social work students and others.



For more information, contact:

Rose Ann Percival, Community Partnerships 
Coordinator, CLL
Roseann-Percival@ouhsc.edu
405-255-6533

Jeryldine Schutte-Pogue, Executive Director, 
Oklahoma People First
jeryldine@gmail.com
www.okpeoplefirst.coxinet.net
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